
 

 

08 January 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Re: Year 5 Curriculum Events   
 
Year 5 will be visiting Princes Road Synagogue and The Natural History Museum in Liverpool on Monday 13 
January 2020.  
 
The children will be leaving school at 9.30am, travelling by coach, and will aim to return by the end of the 
school day.  Please ensure your child is wearing their full school uniform, a warm waterproof coat and 
sensible shoes. Children need to bring a packed lunch (disposable cartons only, no glass bottles or 
sports/energy/fizzy drinks) in a disposable plastic bag, labelled clearly with their name. Children who are in 
receipt of free school meals will have a packed lunch provided by the school.  
 
 
Later in the term the children will be participating in a school workshop with a Greek historian and artist. 
The children will learn all about Ancient Greece, how to fight like a Spartan and will create sculptures 
similar to those found in Ancient Greece.  
 
 
We are asking for a contribution of £10.50 to cover the cost of the trip. This is non-refundable should your 
child be absent and not attend.  Please arrange payment and consent via ParentPay no later than Sunday 
12 January 2020. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs E McGunigall 
Headteacher 
 

          


